Governor Water and Narural Resources Division Chief Deputy Attorney General
Matthew FH. Mead 123 State Capitol Peter K. Michael
Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002
Attorney General 307-777-6946 Telephone Division Deputy
Gregory A. Phillips 307-777-3542 Fax Jay A. Jerde

February 28, 2012

Jim Ruby FIL E D

Executive Secretary

Wyoming Environmental Quality Council FEB 28 2012
122 West 25" Street Jim B
Herschler Building, Room 1714 EnvirOUby' Execurjve Se

NMmentg; Cretary

Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002 QUai'r'ty COUncﬁ

Re: Docket no. 11-3101
Dear Secretary Ruby:

Please be advised that the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality has withdrawn the
amendments to Chapters 5 and 11 of the Water Quality Rules and Regulations, which the
Council recently adopted in the above referenced docket number. The rules were withdrawn

because they were not properly promulgated. Specifically, inadequate time was allowed for
public comment.

The Department has re-initiated rulemaking to cure this defect. I thus expect the rule
amendments to come before the Council again in the near future.

Please contac/me if you have any questions or concerns.

Assistant Attorney General



